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From: George Foulkes, M.P.

<l

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWIA 0AA

Amelia Huerta

Calle: Bombero Ossa 1010
3er. Piso, 0f. 301
SANTIAGO

Chile

6 March 1990

Dear Ms Huerta,

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to attend the
Inauguration Ceremony of Patricio Aylwin Azocar on 1l and
13 March.

I am very sorry not to be able to attend on this occasion.

Please give my best wishes to the President. I look forward to
future cooperation.

Yours sincerely

o

GEORGE FOULKES MP
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